

THE ASSEMBLY STATE OF NEW YORK ALBANY

CHAIR Real Property Taxation

COMMITTEES
Corporations, Authorities and Commissions
Election Law
Governmental Operations
Health
Rules

January 19, 2018

Governor Andrew Cuomo Executive Chamber New York State Capitol Albany, NY 12207

Dear Governor Cuomo,

I write today to respectfully ask that you release the results of the risk assessment of the Algonquin Incremental Market Pipeline's and its potential effects on Indian Point Energy Center. I am a member of the Indian Point Closure Task Force, thanks to your appointment, and believe that the information in this report would greatly behoove the task force's recommendations moving forward.

A considerable amount of time and thought regarding the closure of Indian Point is the economic impact of the loss of the P.I.L.O.T. in place with Entergy and the municipalities. The re-use of the property on which the power plant currently sits seems an obvious source of potential revenue, should it be able to be re-used. However, I do not think that we can move forward without all possible information.

I recognize that I am not the first person to ask that you release this information, nor is it the first time that I have asked you to release the report. But, we are now in a position of needing to take all information into account to ensure that our discussions are able to take everything into account.

Sincerely,

Sandra R. Galef

NYS Assemblywoman

Assembly District 95

CC: Thomas Congdon, Department of Public Service, Chair of the Indian Point Closure Task Force Senator Terrence Murphy Cortlandt Town Supervisor Linda Puglisi